10th. April 1948,

My dear Henry,

Before sterting work on igsrus thers are one or two
datalls o the date which perhops you could glewr up. You say
that in cesee of multiple recepiurs you heve entered the body of
the dicgrem with the date of ths firet marking, and, of course,
for regspture at the dates of subsequont observation,

Now, in Area II, males, you nots two multiple ruuq:ptu:"gu on
August 25th., one marked on 22nd,, 23rd. end 24th. and the &‘le-
said to be merked on 23rd. end 24th., wheress in your Alagrem the
only resapturses 1nﬁ1ua‘tuﬂ. are three from 22nd. ﬂmuq:umﬂr' I

do not know whether the note should have asld for the ssoond insesot .

29nd, snd 24th,, or whether the note is correct and the emtrey
ralepsed on 23rd, and recaptured on 25th. has bsen u:n:l.ttld:'.

In Area III, femeles, there are no rmltiple mwmél.
There is, however, an apparent inconsistoney at one putq‘t-; fopr
the mumbers released on August 20th. are sasid to be two unmarked
and thres in all;, vherees the aell for releases on 19th, and
recaptures on 20th. 18 yveeent. /

The third omse is in Area I1I, males, whers the note saye
that on 26th. a butterfly wes asdght marked on 22nd. snd 25th.
There i@ & recapture in the chart for 25th, te 26th., Bat home
marked for 22nd. to 26th. The only other recaptures mariced fnq'
26th, are two relegsed on 19th,



I think these are oll wbich will e neceonary befors making
the reductions for entinatlon of dcath reto and population

INUGDET B .
Yours oincerely,



